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WeGo service changes go into effect April 3 
Riders offered route extensions, improved frequency & more late-night trips on select routes 

 
NASHVILLE – Effective Sunday, April 3, 2022, WeGo Public Transit will implement system-wide service 
changes that include more frequent buses on local routes during peak times, route extensions, and more late-
night trip choices. In addition, a new route 79 Skyline offers a connection between Gallatin Pike/Madison and 
Dickerson Pike, providing service to residential areas on Dickerson north of Briley Parkway. These changes 
reflect customer input and community feedback.  
 
Customers can access information, including schedules, as follows: 
 

• Visit WeGoTransit.com  

• Call WeGo Customer Care at 615-862-5950 

• Utilize Transit App  
 
View Service Change Guide.  
 
The community is encouraged to sign up for the WeGo newsletter at bit.ly/WeGoEmail and follow 
@WeGoTransit on social media.  

About WeGo Public Transit 

The Nashville Metropolitan Transit Authority (Nashville MTA) and the Regional Transportation Authority (RTA) 
are operating bodies of WeGo Public Transit, which serves 25 local bus routes, nine regional bus routes, and 
one train serving Davidson and Wilson Counties. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 
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